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HSSA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Minutes of the August 7, 2013 Special Board Meeting

Members Present:

Nancy Isserlis, Board Chair; Earl F. “Marty” Martin, Board Vice Chair; Mike Wilson, Grants Committee Chair; Kevin Oldenburg, Gary Pollack, Jason Thackston and Dave Vachon.

Members Absent:

Jeff Collins and Francisco Velàzquez
Staff Present:

Susan Ashe, Executive Director
Jim Emacio, Counsel

Guests:  
There were no guests

1) Call to Order
Nancy Isserlis called to order at approximately 3 p.m. a special board meeting via conference call to address two actions and asked for a roll call. A quorum was established. She stated that the appropriate notifications had been provided to the public.
3)  Board Action
A) Mike Wilson, HSSA Grants Committee, moved forward the following two matters for action:

1) Mike Wilson moved and Jason Thackston seconded the motion to recommend that the HSSA RFP #8-2012 Access to Care grant to Community Health Association of Spokane (CHAS) in the amount of $100,000 be terminated under the language provided for in the Grant Award Agreement. This is not an adverse decision by HSSA but due to CHAS having been unable to locate affordable space in the Spokane Valley to create an urgent care facility. 

2) Mike Wilson moved and Kevin Oldenburg seconded the motion to issue a new grant competition, HSSA RFP #9 Access to Care grant in the amount of $235,000 for a one-year term.
Both recommendations from the Grants Committee were unanimously approved.

Board Chair Isserlis concluded the meeting at approximately 3:20 p.m.

The next Board meeting will be held September 4, 2013 at PAML’s new national headquarters, 629 N. Erie Street. Board member Dr. Francisco Velàzquez will be our host.
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